Administration Report

ron.balsdon Fri, Sep 11,
9:18 PM (18
hours ago)

We had our first in person club meeting since early March at the Legion.

Nick Torra and myself met with The Legion ladies to see if we could safely meet
again at the Legion.

With the help of Fairy Buchanan and her staff we worked everything out according to
the health rules.

Thursday's meeting was our trial run which went extremely well.
Hopefully we can continue with the same format.

Ron Balsdon-Club Administrator



